Caddo SO hopes to ID owner of horse

Thursday, December 2, 2010
The Caddo Parish Sheriffs Office is looking for the owner of a horse that was recently picked up in Caddo Parish.

A roan-colored gelding was found November 14 running loose on Bagley Road. If the horse is not claimed, the
Sheriffa€™ s Office will sell it at auction.

For more information, contact the Caddo Sheriff's Stock Patrol at 681-1100.




